BIG SCHooL) -4,

Moving on to the BIG School!

By Brenda Crisp, Executive Director, Uni-Pres Kindercottage

Every year our oldest students move on to “Big School” in August. This year many were
here until the last week before the public schools began their new year. Some schools
were not prepared, parents were still afraid to send their children and wearing masks was
not what some wanted. Many cried and held on tightly to us as they parted for the last time
before leaving Uni-Pres Kindercottage. We have pictures as usual of their first days. We
have many who return to visit just because “l want to see my friends.” Some moms still
stop to talk with us and to be heard. School actually began on August 17 but as we said,
some were slow to leave and we will continue to see some as they still come to us before
and after school.

Parents continue to tell us that public school teachers are impressed with their students
who have attended Kindercottage. They are ready for “Big School.” Although we will miss
them, we are so pleased that we can prepare them for the next big step in their lives.
Thanks to all who contribute to Uni-Pres Kindercottage so that our children can continue
to have these experiences.

For the children who remain at Uni-Pres Kindercottage, it's time to prepare for
HALLOWEEN!

We are so excited for this holiday to happen. What kinds of strangers in costume will walk
our halls this year? Watch for our next newsletter to see our Halloween costumes!
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